
From: ea@steppingstonessociety.ca <ea@steppingstonessociety.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 1:52 PM 
To: Betty Demarce <bdemarce@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Stepping Stones Crisis Society - Official Receipt No. 690 

 

 

 

Dear MD Bonnyville, 

On behalf of Stepping Stones Crisis Society, thank you for your kind support and your donation in support of 
our programs. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your tax records. 

Since the Stepping Stones Crisis Society was formed our main priority has been to provide safe and secure 
shelter and support to women and children in crisis, to assist individuals and families by providing resources 
and community support, and to educate the public and create partnerships to prevent family violence and build 
stronger communities. It is a direct result of contributions from people like you that we can offer all these 
services to families in Cold Lake, Bonnyville, and the surrounding communities. 

We know that our efforts are only possible because of the contributions we receive from generous donors like 
you, and we thank you again for making all this possible. 

Sincerely, 

Susan White 
Executive Director 
Stepping Stones Crisis Society 
director@steppingstonessociety.ca 

  

Stepping Stones Crisis Society 
Box 419, Cold Lake AB T9M 1P1 
780-594-5095 | info@steppingstonessociety.ca 
steppingstonessociety.ca 

Donor ID: 915 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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